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Gallt, Eric

From: Stephanie D Brennan <SBRENNAN@d131.0rg>
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 5:15 PM

To: Gallt, Eric

Cc: Nitza J Carrillo

Subject: Parking Sign change

Mr. Gallt,

Thank you for your prompt attention. We appreciate the consideration you have given the Gates Elementary
Community. We are working hard to be a good neighbor by creating traffic patterns that do not
inconvenience the residents of the area and promote safe passage for the students and parents. Thank you
for working with us.

There are currently No Parking signs on the east side of Gates St. between Simms and 7th Ave., however the
No Parking hours are 7:00 a.m. -10:00 a.m. It would be beneficial to have the Parking ban during school hours
7:00 a.m.- 3:00 p.m. By doing this, a wider path of travel is created. When parking is allowed, the street
becomes one way, and the roadway becomes congested. We have worked hard this year communicating with
our neighbors by walking door to door and passing out flyers to create a partnership with them. Our hope is
to decrease congestion so that all parties, school community and neighbors, can move fluidly through the
area. If you would like more documentation of our plan such as our school traffic plan or community letters,
please contact me.

Stephanie Brennan, Assistant Principal
Gates Elementary
630-299-5606



